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NORTH HOLLYWOOD ROAD TO BE CLOSED 

FOR REPAIRS. 

 

 

 Beginning Monday, September 14, 2015 a section of North Hollywood 

Road will be closed in the 300 block (at the bridge crossing St. Louis Canal) to 

all through traffic. All east bound truck traffic will be detoured north on Park 

Avenue to Westside Boulevard, all other east bound traffic will be detoured at 

Ninth Street. West bound traffic will be detoured at St. Louis Canal Road. 

Access will remain available to all businesses for deliveries and customers in 

the affected area. Repairs are expected to last approximately three weeks. 

 

 

 

 

 

             

David V. Rome, Jr. 

Roads & Bridges Superintendent 

 


